
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 29, 2019 

 

Public Information Centre 
Cabana Road Corridor Improvements - Phase 2 

 
A public information centre (PIC) will be held on Wednesday, June 5, 2019 to 
discuss Phase 2 of the Cabana Road East infrastructure improvement project. 

 
All are welcome, and area residents and business owners are especially 
encouraged to take advantage of the opportunity. City engineering staff, Windsor 
Utilities Commission (WUC) water engineering staff, project consultant RC 
Spencer Associates and contractor SheaRock Construction Group Inc. will all be 
present to discuss issues and address any concerns. 

 
What: Cabana Road PIC 

When: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 
4:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m 

Where: Roseland Public School 
620 Cabana Road East 

 
Phase 2 construction will commence the week of June 5 from west of Howard 
Avenue to the east of Dougall Avenue. 
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Media Contacts: 

 
Jane He 
Project Engineer 
519-255-6257 ext. 6358 

Jason Moore 
Senior Manager of Communications and 
Customer Service 
519-551-9011 
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